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400 Chestnut Street Tower II ,

January 9, 1981
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Mr. James O'Reilly, Director I )IOffice of Ins tien and Enforcement d L''

U.S. Nuclear Re- latory Co:nmission H Jgpg 161981 * j3
Region II - Suite 100 !J

k g * 5 Sts /101 Marietta Street y}
,

Atlanta, Georgia 303 g)s

Oear Mr. O'Reilly: V f%(

SEQCOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 2 - UHI HYDRAULIC ISCLATICN VALVE ACCUMULATOR
WEIGHING SYSTEM - NCR SQN NEB 8007 - FIF"H INTERIM REPORT

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC-0IE inspector
M. J. Gouge en March 25, 1980, in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e). Interim
reports were submitted en April 24, June 18, July 23, and September 25,
1960. We expect to submit our next mport by March 4,1981.

Westir@ouse has agreed to submit mvised drawings to TVA so that the
design changes can be incorporated. The :nodifications to the accumu-
lator weighing systems will be implemented upon receipt and approval of the
revised drawings.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at
FTS 857-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITT

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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Mr. Victor Stello, Director /cc:
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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